
State of South Carolina Taxpayers:
In October 2012, tax data at the South Carolina Department of Revenue (SCDOR) was compromised due to a security 
breach. Immediately upon discovery of the breach, SCDOR implemented new technologies and processes to correct the 
security issues. Now, SCDOR has partnered with industry leader CSID to provide eligible South Carolinians for up to one
year of Identity Protection coverage for free. p

Q
If you filed taxes with the State of South Carolina between 1998 and 2012, you may be eligible for this coverage. Visit 
www.scidprotection.com or call 855-880-2743 to learn more.

Enroll at www.scidprotection.com today.
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